
 

 

 

 

 

From:	 Amy Archuleta 
To:	 Braganza, Bonnie 
Cc:	 Martin Schluep 
Subject:	 O&G NSR Reg_EPA Region 6_DJR Bonanza & Chacon_8-23-18 
Date:	 Friday, August 24, 2018 4:28:17 PM 
Attachments:	 ATT00001.txt 

EvalEndangeredSpecies 8-24-18 (2).pdf 
BIA release Bonanza 15.pdf 

Hello Ms. Braganza, 

Alliant air submitted an Evaluation of Threatened and Endangered Species and Historic Properties 
form to you today on behalf of DJR Operating. We originally checked Criterion B, but after further 
review we would like to check Box A instead. I have attached an updated sheet for it. Also attached 
is the FONZI and BIA release for that pad and access road. 

Let me know if you need anything else. My apologizes for the inconvenience. 

Best Wishes, 

Amy Archuleta 
Regulatory 
Phone: (505) 632-3476 x201 
Fax: (505) 632-8151 
aarchuleta@djrllc.com 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use 
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. 

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by 
Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more 
useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out 
more Click Here. 
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